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Mrs McCay 

Join the Parish of St. Philip’s this Sunday 19th September at 3pm on the school field 
of St Philip Neri with St. Bede School for a service to celebrate our creation and to 
commit to caring for our earth. Please access school from the back gates by Tesco 
car park.  

The Season of Creation: A Parish Picnic  

After many happy years at St. Philip Neri with St. 
Bede, Mrs Paula McCay has made the decision to 
retire at the end of this term.  

Mrs McCay has been Deputy Headteacher at St. 
Philip Neri with St. Bede since 2007 and since this 
time, she has served the school tremendously. 
Mrs McCay would like to share the following 
message:  

I would very much like to thank all the parents, children and staff for their kindness, 
friendship and support. I will always hold the school very dear in my heart with some 
extremely good memories, much laughter and great happiness. 

Thank you everyone for being such a fabulous part of my time here.  

I look forward to working with Mrs McCay for the rest of this term.  Within the next 
few weeks, we will begin the process of recruiting our next Deputy Headteacher.   

Word of the Week  

The Word of the Week next week is Learning, 
which will form the basis of our acts of collec-
tive worship throughout the week.  

Bring something to sit on as well as a picnic for afterwards on the school field. to 
share their ideas.  

The Immunisation Team will visiting our 

School on Thursday 7th October 2021. 

Our School Code is NG141460.   

Please complete the electronic consent form 

at: 

www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk 

Flu Immunisation 



Morrisons are currently running a scheme 

called “It’s Good to Grow.” For every £10 you 

spend (in store or online) you will receive a 

Grow Token. These Grow Tokens can then be 

exchanged y schools to for FREE gardening 

equipment. be given a voucher for school to 

use for gardening equipment.  
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Morrisons  

 

You’ll know from our communication last year that it is statutory that all 
primary schools in England deliver Relationships Education and Health 
Education. As a Catholic school, our mission is to support the spiritual, 
moral, social and cultural development of all of our pupils, rooted in the 
teachings of the Church. The education of children in human sexuality is 
an important, precious and privileged responsibility.  The Church teaches 
us that this is very much a partnership with parents, in which parents are 
the ‘first educators’ of their children on these matters; ultimately, you 
confer on us the right to co-educate your children with you. 

SRE Programme Years 5 & 6 

As with last year, we will be delivering our Relationships Health and Sex Education Curriculum 
through Ten:Ten's programme, Life to the Full. Ten:Ten Resources are used widely across many 
Catholic schools in England and The Catholic Education Service have approved Ten:Ten curriculum 
content and standard of resources to ensure schools undertake their statutory duty. 

Ten:Ten have based the structure of Life to the Full on ‘A Model Catholic RHSE Curriculum’ by the 
Catholic Education Service, which was highlighted as a work of good practice by the Department of 
Education. Our children will shortly begin this programme. As ever, should you have any questions, 
please contact your child’s class teacher.  

A Charity Abseil!  

Tomorrow, Mrs Barrett and Mrs Durkin-Wood will 
abseil down the QMC Hospital building, raising 
money for Nottingham University Hospitals Chari-
ty. Naturally, we wish them all the very best! If 
you’d like to support their cause, all the details 
can be found on their JustGiving page.  

Year 6 Parents 

For parents of pupils in Year 6, the time has arrived for you 
to begin the process of applying for a secondary school 
place. It is absolutely essential that all applications are made 
to your home Local Authority by the national closing date of 
Sunday 31st October, 2021.  

For the overwhelming majority of you who will be applying 
for a place at  All Saints’, please note that you must complete 
a Supplementary Form from All Saints’ as well as the Local 
Authority application form. Information on admissions to 
All Saints’ can be found here:  

https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/information/admissions/ 

Wedding Bells! 

Our Site Manager, Mr. Shaun Hunt, 
is getting married tomorrow.  I’m 
sure you’ll join your well-wishes with ours that they 
have the most special of wedding days, and for a 
long, and happy married life together.   

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/deborah-barrett7?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=deborah-barrett7&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=740f86b98daf46e7a870eccc1a8252a0
https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/information/admissions/

